
 

July 2020 

Please do not put garbage in recycle 

bins—it will not be picked up! 

Garbage Only 

July 1 & 2 
July 15 & 16 
July  29 & 30 

 
 

Garbage & Recycle 
 

          July 8 & 9 
            July 22 & 23 

 
 
 
 
 

       Monthly Meetings 

The next regular monthly meeting of the Rural Community of Upper Miramichi will be held on July 27th @ 7 pm in the  

Community Room of the Upper Miramichi Community Centre. The meeting is now open for public attendance we will be  

following social distancing rules.  Deadline for receipt of agenda items and materials to the Clerk for this meeting is  

 July 23rd@ 3pm. 

 

Landmark Lodge #51 F & AM .................................................................Third Tuesday of the Month @ 7:30pm 

Normandy Branch #78 Legion.........................................................Ladies Auxiliary - 3rd Tuesday of the month 

                       Regular Meeting - 2nd Wednesday of the month 
                        Legion Executive - 2nd Wednesday of the month 

Upper Miramichi Lions Club..............................................................................1st and 3rd Sunday of the month 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

                     All dogs big or small   

                    Don’t forget to tag them all! 

 You can purchase the tags at the  
Rural Community Office.  

$10.00 (males & spayed females) 
                            $20.00 unspayed females  

In order to tag your dog, you must now show proof of  
rabies vaccination.  



 

Council & Staff of the Rural Community of Upper Miramichi would like to  

Congratulate the Graduates of Central NB Academy 2020. 

 You have achieved a great goal.  

The road to High School Graduation complete, the world is yours for the taking!  

Good luck in all your future endeavors as you walk the path of life! 

 

 

The Rural Community of Upper Miramichi Office is now open to the public 

 

If you need to visit please follow the protocols for social distancing as posted on the door at 

the office.  Read the questions posted and follow directions. 

There is hand sanitizer placed on the inside of doors in the entryway, this is to be applied  

before entering the office. If you are uncomfortable entering the office arrangements can 

still be made to help you with your needs by using the drop off box outside the office,  

as we have been doing while we were closed.  

 Call prior to discuss your request and we will do our best to accommodate you. 

Phone number 369-9810 or email at uppermiramichi@gmail.com 

 

Thank You 



 

 



 

 

   

 In Loving Memory of Harley & Aurora who passed away on July 14, 2019 

I never thought in a million years I would be writing this kind of note for 

you guys. There are so many words but then no words. Our hearts are  

broken. I know as a mother it feels like a huge part of my heart is lost. I 

wake up every day and try to find that piece but I can never find it. Every 

minute of every day you both are all I think about. Oh how we miss you 

both. 

Har, I smell your hat every night before I go to bed, It still smells just like 

you. I keep your big old boots at the foot of my bed. I wear your jacket or 

sweater every day. 

Aurora I keep your socks inside Hars boots. The girls and I sleep with the 

sweet blanket you made for the baby every night. 

Kayla talks about her best big brother all the time and how Aurora was so 

good at playing with her. 

Carlena loves looking at your pictures flashing on the screen. She points and 

says Har. I will never let them forget you both. We will forever store our 

memories of  you both like treasures in our hearts. 

As hard as this is here without you both I know you both are blessed in 

Heaven. I know God was waiting for your arrival that day. I’m sure Matt 

and Dad were too. Our love for you both is a never ending love. It burns on 

forever. 

I truly believe when your lives ended here on earth it just begun in Heaven. 

Every day I wake up I say it’s another day closer before I see you both 

again. 

I will never say good bye but only see you soon. 

We LOVE you Harley & Aurora 

Forever Love XXOO 

Mom (Brandy) Derrick, Kayla, and Carlena  



 

In Loving Memory of Harley Bruce Estey who went home to be 

with the Lord on July 14, 2019. 

 Oh Harley, we miss you! You were so cute as a little boy 
 and quite handsome as a young man.  You would always 
 bring us fresh eggs and help Stan with all our projects.   
 
 We enjoyed watching you and Aurora walk up the road  
 alongside your little sister Kayla in her truck.  Then there 
 was the time you took both Kayla and Alexa down the road 
 in the little truck and the battery died; you ended up  
 pushing them back up the road. You said “I’m not doing 
 that again” and we all laughed; you were played out but 
 such a good sport. 
 
 Taxis River is just not the same without you and your 
 cousin Matt!  
 Rest Easy Har!! Love You!  

 

 Troy, Sherry & Family 



 

UPPER MIRAMICHI COMMUNITY LIBRARY 

7263 Route 8, New Bandon 

Phone: 365-2096   Fax: 365-2052 

Email: uppermiramichi.communitylibrary@gnb.ca 
Limited Hours and services are in place for everyone’s safety: 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday:  10:30am-12:30pm & 1:30pm-3:30pm 

Tuesday:  2pm-4pm & 6pm-8pm 

SUMMER READING CLUB 2020 

All children are welcome!  READ WELL, BE WELL. 

Register and participate from home!  

 Read all summer long, record how many books you read, and receive a Certificate and Award for “reading well and being well”!   

Please visit http://www1.gnb.ca/0003/src=cle/2020/en/index-e.asp for information and to register! 

 

 

 

 

We the family of the late Etta Lovelace would like to express our 
deep appreciation for all  your love and kindness shown to us since 
Mom’s Passing on March 7, 2020. To those who were at her burial 
with us on May 29, 2020.  

Thank you so much for all the flowers, food, prayers, phone calls 
and cards of condolence. For visits to the house while Dad was 
home. 

 

To the EMT’s, Doctors and Nurses at the Grand Manan Hospital and 
the Air Paramedics. The Doctors and Nurses at the Saint John 
 Regional Hospital I.C.U. You all went above and beyond for Mom. 
To those who took the time to go to St John to see her. It will never 
be forgotten. 
 

Bill Henwood and the staff at York/Miramichi Valley Funeral Home 
thank you for the compassionate and professional service you gave 
us at this time of Covid-19. 
 
Mom always said “You save the best for last”. Well it is very true. 
Pastor and Mrs Landon Decker and church family, words could  
never express how we feel.  Pastor Decker you never left our sides 
or Moms. You put your personal life on hold to be with Mom night 
and day. Thank you very much for being with her to the very end. 
Your compassion and caring spirit will be greatly rewarded.  
 

From Husband, Glen 

Daughters:  Faye, Tina, Glenda and families 

 

Do you need your Lawn 

Mowed????? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Robert  

@ 260-7465 

(will bring own  

equipment) 

mailto:uppermiramichi.communitylibrary@gnb.ca
http://www1.gnb.ca/0003/src=cle/2020/en/index-e.asp


 

UPPER MIRAMICHI COMMUNITY LIBRARY 

 

 
 

Sue’s Family Hairstyling Est 1992 

369-8849 

Dear Client, 

NOW OPEN!! 

I hope you have all been well.  To say the world has changed would be a gross understatement.  I am preparing my business to reopen.   

The way businesses perform will be quite different  but  necessary in this time. 

These are some things to expect. 

 *Appointments only, “drop in” will no longer be available.  Please ring bell and wait outside 

 *Hand sanitizer provided as you enter 

 *Health questions.  Be well! 

 *Masks, wear or be prepared to purchase one here         

 *I will be wearing a mask and at times a visor 

 *All touch surfaces and capes will be sanitized between clients 

 *Previous methods of payment can still be used but if you prefer e-transfer will also be accepted.  NO credit cards or debit. 

When we connect for your appointment, we will go over  any questions you may have.   

Looking forward to seeing you all and chatting very soon. 

Stay well, Sue Hunter 



 

 

 

 

 

Owned & Operated By 

Rick Bruce 

385 Taxis River Road 

 

Income Tax Preparation  

HST Returns 

EFILE Service 

Bookkeeping/Payroll 

 

For fast, friendly service 
and reasonable rates, 

give us a call 

 

365-0588-Rick 

    

 

 

Tracey’s Barber Shop  

4 Mill Street,  Boiestown 

Phone 369-8816 

 

Please note I have reopened with the following changes: 

 

 *New business hours:   
    - Monday to Wednesday 9 am to 5 pm 
    -Thursday and Friday 11 am to 5 pm and 6 to 8 pm. 

 *Haircuts by appointment only. Call 369-8816 to arrange 
  your appointment.   
 *One customer in the shop at a time. If you arrive early,   
  please wait outside until your appointment time.  

 *If you are feeling unwell, please wait to get your hair cut. 

 *Masks must be worn during the hair cut - please bring you
   your own. 

 *No beard or mustache trims or shampoos.   

 *Prices: 
  -Men’s haircut: $15 
  -Women’s: $16 
  -Children (under 12): $12 

 

 

Screen and Window Repairs 

 Window, Patio Door Screens, Screen 

Decks 

 Wood Window and  

 Thermopane Replacement  

 Window hardware repairs 

 Lexan and Plexiglass 

 AC Panels 

Pick up & Delivery  

Boiestown & Doaktown Areas 

Call Dan Traer—474-3232 

81 Bruce Road Taxis River NB 

 


